
ǿǿǿΦǎǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴǉǳƛƭǘŜǊǎΦŎƻƳ 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ нлнл 

From our Presidenté   Hello, Quilting Friends!  

August has always been a special month to me because it's my birthday month.... and this year 

is extra special because I turn 50!! What an exciting time in life: I'm not "old" yet but certainly 

half -a -century of life experience gives me some insight and wisdom to sort through my priorities 

better. Right?!  

¶ Our meeting this month is the half -way point in my role as the SQG President. You all have 

been so kind and encouraging to me as a novice quilter... thank you! If I can learn as much 

during the upcoming year as I have in past one, it will have been one of life's good 

investments of time!  

¶ My sewing space has been a little quieter during this last month, as things have been 

picking back up in my academic world. I am, hoping to find a nice balance between 

quilting and schooling this year.   

¶ I am anxiously awaiting the final set of instructions for my Mystery Quilt project. I can't wait to 

see what the same pattern looks like in all our different color combinations!  

¶ We have about a month left to work on this year's charity quilt projects. I have some loose 

ends to finish up!  

¶ If you are interested in participating in small groups (virtually or in person) be sure to fill out 

the form in the "Small Groups" tab on our website. I am tracking interest level!  

¶ Volunteers Needed:   

- We need someone to volunteer as an auditor to go over the SQG Treasurer's information 

with Cynthia. Another set of eyes are always helpful to keep track of little details!  

- We need someone to volunteer as chair of Quilter's Day Out, 2022. This is our annual 

outreach to the community which has been put on pause due to the pandemic. We 

certainly want to keep this event as an honored tradition for our Guild!  

I am so thankful for my fellow SQG board members because they are helping to guide our 

Guild through such new and uncertain times. Despite all the upheaval, we are hoping to build 

excitement and energy in new ways. Thank you for your help in making it all happen!  

 Ann Lightner , President 

{ǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ 

Meeting: August 20, 7:00 PM 

Zoom Virtual Meeting 

Link will be on website in the members only section.   Www.stringtownquilters.com 

 Come join the fun!   



From our Vice -Presidenté   

Hello Quilters: 

I hope you have not, burnt up with all of the ñhotò summer days.   It is a good excuse not to go out, but 

to stay in and quilt.  I think I have officially run out of money with all of the ñon lineò sales from Quilt 

Shops, so I need to get busy and make some new quilts with the fabric I have purchased.   

Some good news is we will have a program speaker in September.  Kris Vierrra, has agreed to an 

Online Presentation for our Guild.  After talking to many other quilt guilds across the country, this 

seems to be the wave of the future as it saves on travel expenses.  Kris will start at 7:05 p.m. on 

Thursday, September 17th.  We will follow her presentation with our normal guild meeting.  If you have 

a friend or neighbor that would like to watch the presentation, we will be offering, a visitor pass for a fee 

of $5.00.  You can purchase a ticket on our Website, under the SQG Shop.  Once a ticket is purchased, 

an email will be sent to the person on how to access the program.   

We are going to start VIRTUAL ñSit nôSewò!!  How exciting!!  The first one will be, Saturday, August 

29th at 10:00 a.m.  Then we will have a weekday on, Thursday, September 10th at 10:00 am.  It will go 

as long as we need to be together.  You can join for 1 hour or for the entire time.  Only requirement is to 

have FUN!!  A link will be sent out to all members. 

Our Mystery Quilt is still in progress and the last clue with the quilt reveal was sent on August 10th.  

Even if you have not started, you can still join in the fun!  Have your quilt completed and we will let you 

know the display date of the quilts in the near future.  

A new twist to our Zoom meetings, a link will be sent to you, but you MUST register, by clicking on the 

link.  You will then receive a second email directly to you, with the meeting information.  If you do not 

register, you cannot get the link.   Any questions, please send them to me:  cgamble@fuse.net 

Stay cool and Stay Safe!  See you at the Zoomé.meeting!! 

Cindy Gamble , Vice-President 

From our Retreats Chairé.  IŀǇǇȅ !ǳƎǳǎǘ vǳƛƭǝƴƎ tŜŜǇǎΗ 

aȅ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ƛǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ŬƴŘǎ ȅƻǳ ƘŜŀƭǘƘȅ ŀƴŘ ǎŀŦŜΗ 

!ǎ ǿŜ ŀŘŀǇǘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ƴŜǿ ƴƻǊƳ ƛƴ ƭƛŦŜ ƻŦ ǿŜŀǊƛƴƎ ƳŀǎƪǎΣ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ŘƛǎǘŀƴŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ 

ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ L ŬƴŘ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ƻƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴ ǊŜǎŎƘŜŘǳƭƛƴƎ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ǊŜǘǊŜŀǘΦ ¢ƘŜ IƛƎƘŜǊ DǊƻǳƴŘ wŜǘǊŜŀǘ ƛƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нлнл Ƙŀǎ 

ōŜŜƴ ǊŜǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ п -тΣ нлнмΦ hǳǊ ŘŜǇƻǎƛǘ ǿƛǘƘ IƛƎƘŜǊ DǊƻǳƴŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǘŀōƭŜ ǊŜƴǘŀƭ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘǊŀƴǎπ

ŦŜǊǊŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ŘŀǘŜΦ !ǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǝƳŜ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭƛƴƎ ŀƴȅ IƻƳŜ ¢ƻǿƴ wŜǘǊŜŀǘǎΦ aȅ Ƴƛƴƛƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ L Ƴƛǎǎ ȅƻǳ 

ŀƭƭΗ 

YŜŜǇ ƻƴ vǳƛƭǝƴƎΗ         Kim Ryles Σ wŜǘǊŜŀǘǎ 

President  ŕ Ann Lightner  

  president@stringtownquilters.com  

Vice President  ŕCindy Gamble 

  vicepresident@stringtownquilters.com  

Secretary ŕ Roxanne Hummel 

  secretary@stringtownquilters.com]  

Treasurer ŕ Cynthia Schmid-Perry 

  treasurer@stringtownquilters.com  

Membership ŕ Theresa Muth 

  membership@stringtownquilters.com  

Facebook Admin - Myra Arnold  

myrasue58@gmail.com 

Retreats - Kim Ryles 

kimryles3@gmail.com 

Historian  - Linda Whittenburg  

linda@cabinarts.com 

Newsletter Ř Martha Ferguson  

Stringtown.quilters.guild@gmail.com  

Guild Officers 2019 Ř 2020 



From our Membership Chairé. 

wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ǊŜƴŜǿ ȅƻǳǊ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ƛƴ {ǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ DǳƛƭŘΗΗ   

!ǳƎǳǎǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ŀ ƴŜǿ ŬǎŎŀƭ ȅŜŀǊ ŦƻǊ {ǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴΣ ǎƻ ƛǘϥǎ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜƴŜǿ ȅƻǳǊ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇΗ 

¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǊŜƴŜǿ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƴǾŜƴƛŜƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ϷнрΦтр όǘƘŀǘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ϷлΦтр ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŎƘŀǊƎŜ ŦƻǊ ǇŀȅƛƴƎ 

ƻƴƭƛƴŜύ ƻǊ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƳŜΣ ¢ƘŜǊŜǎŀ aǳǘƘ όƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇϪǎǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴǉǳƛƭǘŜǊǎΦŎƻƳύΣ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎΦ   

tŀȅ ƘŜǊŜΥ  ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦǎǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴǉǳƛƭǘŜǊǎΦŎƻƳκǎƘƻǇ   

LŦ ȅƻǳ ǇǊŜŦŜǊ ǘƻ Ƴŀƛƭ ŀ ŎƘŜŎƪ ŦƻǊ ϷнрΦллΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ Ϧ{ǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎϦ ŀƴŘ Ƴŀƛƭ ƛǘ ǘƻΥ 

/ȅƴǘƘƛŀ {ŎƘƳƛŘ-tŜǊǊȅκ  олн .ŀǊǘƭŜǧ !ǾŜƴǳŜκ 9ǊƭŀƴƎŜǊΣ Y¸ пмлму 

wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭΗ  όbƻǘŜΥ  ¸ƻǳǊ ōƻŀǊŘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ōǊŀƛƴǎǘƻǊƳƛƴƎ ƛŘŜŀǎ ǘƻ 

ƳŀƪŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǿƻǊǘƘǿƘƛƭŜ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ǉǳŀǊŀƴǝƴŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ŀƴŘ ōŜȅƻƴŘΗ  CƻǊ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜΣ ƛƴ 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΣ ǿŜϥƭƭ ōŜ ǊŜƭŜŀǎƛƴƎ ŀ ƭƛǎǘ ƻŦ vǳƛƭǘ {ǘƻǊŜǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƻũŜǊ ŘƛǎŎƻǳƴǘǎ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǾŀƭƛŘ ƎǳƛƭŘ 

ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ŎŀǊŘΗΗ  tƭŜŀǎŜ {ǝŎƪ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎΗύ 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΗΗ        

       --Theresa Muth Σ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ /ƘŀƛǊ 

Meet Our New Membership Chairé. 

aȅ ƘǳǎōŀƴŘΣ !ƴŘȅΣ ŀƴŘ L ƭƛǾŜ ƛƴ IŜōǊƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ǘǿƻ ŘƻƎǎ ό{ǇǊƛǘŜ ϧ [ǳŎȅύΦ   ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǊŜƳƻŘŜƭƛƴƎ 

ƻǳǊ ƳƻƴŜȅ Ǉƛǘ όŀƘŜƳΣ L ƳŜŀƴ ƻǳǊ άƘƻƳŜέύ ŀƴŘ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ όƻǊ ǘǿŜƴǘȅύ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƻƴΦ  ¢ƘŜǎŜ 

Řŀȅǎ L ŘƛǾƛŘŜ Ƴȅ ǝƳŜ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎΣ ǇŀǎǘŜƭ ǇŀƛƴǝƴƎΣ ƘƻƳŜ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ Ƴȅ ƭƛǧƭŜ 

ŦǳǊǊȅ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦ 

aȅ ŬǊǎǘ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎ ǿŀǎ ƛƴ мффн ǿƛǘƘ Ƴȅ ƳƻǘƘŜǊ ƛƴ aƻƴǘŀƴŀΦ  ²Ŝ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ƻǳǊ ǎƳŀƭƭ 

ǘƻǿƴΩǎ ƎǳƛƭŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƻƻƪ ŀ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ όƴƻΣ L ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘ ŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǉǳƛƭǘ ȅŜǘύΦ  L ǿŀǎ ƘƻƻƪŜŘ ƻƴ 

ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀŘŜ ŀ ŦŜǿ ǎƳŀƭƭ όŀƴŘ ǇƛǝŦǳƭύ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ ǿƘƛƭŜ ƛƴ ŎƻƭƭŜƎŜΦ  L ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǘƻƭŘ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ǘƘŀǘ L 

ǿƻǳƭŘ Ƨƻƛƴ ŀ ƎǳƛƭŘ ŀƴŘ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŀ άǊŜŀƭ ǉǳƛƭǘŜǊέ ǿƘŜƴ L ǊŜǝǊŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƘŀŘ ƳƻǊŜ ǝƳŜΦ  ²ŜƭƭΣ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Cŀƭƭ 

ƻŦ нлмнΣ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŀƎŜ ƻŦ офΣ L ōŜƎŀƴ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǎƻƳŜ ƘŜŀǊǘ ƛǎǎǳŜǎΦ  ! ǿŀƪŜ ǳǇ ŎŀƭƭΣ L ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ƴŜǾŜǊ ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ Řƻ 

ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ ƭƻǾŜΣ ǎƻ L ǎŜƛȊŜŘ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ŀƴŘ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ {ǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ DǳƛƭŘ ƛƴ ŜŀǊƭȅ нлмоΦ   

¢ƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ Ŏƭŀǎǎ L ǘƻƻƪ Ǿƛŀ {ǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴ ǿŀǎ ǾŜǊȅ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŀǝƻƴŀƭΦ  L ǿŀǎ ŀ ƴŜǿōƛŜ ǿƘƻ ƪƴŜǿ ƴƻ ƻƴŜ ǿƘŜƴ L ŀǊǊƛǾŜŘΣ ōǳǘ ǿŀǎ 

ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜŘ ƛƴ ŀƴŘ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘΦ  όhƴŜ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇ L ŦƻǊƎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ŬǊǎǘ Řŀȅ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜǎ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ŘŀȅΦύ   ¢Ƙŀǘ ŎƭŀǎǎΣ 

ƻǘƘŜǊ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΣ wŜǘǊŜŀǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƴȅ {ƛǘ-ϧ-{Ŝǿǎ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭƭ ōƻƭǎǘŜǊŜŘ Ƴȅ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ƻŦ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎ όŀƴŘ Ƴŀƴȅ 

ƻǘƘŜǊ ǘƻǇƛŎǎΣ ƘŜŜ ƘŜŜ ƘŜŜύΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǉǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ ƻŦ {ǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴ ŀǊŜ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ǾŀƭǳŀōƭŜ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜΣ Ƨǳǎǘ ƛǘŎƘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ 

ƘŀǾŜ ƭŜŀǊƴŜŘ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅΗΗ 

.ŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ƘŀǾŜ ƭŜŀǊƴŜŘ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ŀƴŘ ƳŀŘŜ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ {ǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊǎΣ L ǿŀƴǘ 9±9w¸hb9 ǘƻ 

ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ƎǊƻǳǇΦ  ¢ƘǳǎΣ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ /ƘŀƛǊ ƛǎ ŀ ǇŜǊŦŜŎǘ Ŭǘ ŦƻǊ ƳŜΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ 

ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇΣ ǉǳƛƭǝƴƎΣ ǘƘŜ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΣ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ōŜŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀ ƳŜƳōŜǊΣ ŜǘŎΦΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŦŜŜƭ ŦǊŜŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƳŜ 

όƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇϪǎǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴǉǳƛƭǘŜǊǎΦŎƻƳύΦ 



{ǘǊƛƴƎǘƻǿƴ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ DǳƛƭŘ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ 
wŜǇƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ Wǳƭȅ нлнлΣ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊŜŘ !ǳƎǳǎǘ нлнл 

.ŀƴƪ .ŀƭŀƴŎŜ ƻƴ Wǳƭȅ м    Ϸ   мрΣморΦор 

wŜǾŜƴǳŜǎ /ƻƭƭŜŎǘŜŘ  

 aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ŘǳŜǎ όп ŦƻǊ нлнл-нмύ    Ϸ   фуΦул   

   ¢ƻǘŀƭ wŜǾŜƴǳŜǎ    Ϸ   фуΦул 

   

9ȄǇŜƴǎŜǎ /ƭŜŀǊŜŘ .ŀƴƪ ōȅ Wǳƭȅ ом 

.ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ ¦ǎŜǊ CŜŜ     Ϸ     рΦлл 

{ŜǊǾƛŎŜ /ƘŀǊƎŜ tǊƛƻǊ tŜǊƛƻŘ     Ϸ     пΦлл 

   ¢ƻǘŀƭ 9ȄǇŜƴǎŜǎ    Ϸ    ф Φлл   

       

.ŀƴƪ .ŀƭŀƴŎŜ ƻƴ !ǳƎǳǎǘ м      Ϸ   мрΣннрΦмр 

 

..ϧ¢ Ƙŀǎ ƳŜǊƎŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ {ǳƴ¢Ǌǳǎǘ ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ƴƻǿ ŎŀƭƭŜŘ ¢ǊǳƛǎǘΦ   

      wŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭƭȅ ǎǳōƳƛǧŜŘΣ 

      Cynthia Schmid - Perry, DǳƛƭŘ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ 

 5ƛŀƴŜ  

!Ŏƻǎǘŀ 


